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PIs lab and participating in high quality research, but they are not actually generating a 
research hypothesis and exploring it by conducting independent research. Ultimately, we 
plan for the program to move away from requiring research and toward requiring an 
Honors group project. Research will remain as one option for enrichment among others 
(international study, internships, etc).  

Syllabus: 
• I have corrected they typo in the SLOs.
•


